
NEW ELITE GATOR AWARDS
The Elite Gator Award is a new initiative where Business Affairs will 
recognize employees every month. Leadership is also eligible to win 
an Elite Gator Award. To be nominated or to apply, visit the Business 
Affairs website and click on the resources tab. You will see the appli-
cation/nomination form. Elite Gators are chosen based on their in-
teraction with service, safety and sustainability.  Apply or nominate 
someone  today!

Garage 14 Now Open!

I would like to mention 
to you that we have 
opened Garage 14! Ga-
rage 14 has more than 
2,000 spaces, 22 elec-
tric vehicle slots for 
your to park and charge 
your electric vehicle at 
no cost to you. The ga-
rage also exemplifies a 
unique source of tech-
nology, allowing you to 
understand when spac-
es are available or oc-
cupied on each of the 
floors. 

Letter from VP
Curtis A. Reynolds

Hi Business Affairs,
I am excited about what is to 
come this spring. We are launch-
ing the Elite Gator award program, 
where employees will be nom-
inated throughout the year for 
each month to represent what we 
consider an Elite Gator. An Elite 
Gator are individuals with exem-
plary services, safety and sus-
tainability initiatives throughout 
their work unit or areas. I want to 
encourage you to apply and be-
come and Elite Gator through the 
Business Affairs website. I would 
also like to congratulate the 
Superior Accomplishment Award 
winners within Business Affairs. 
Thank you so much for your hard 
work and service throughout the 
year and recognition as superi-
or employees. I would also like 
to congratulate the employees 
of the month. For December, it 
was Oscar Bergeron-Oakes. For 
January, it was Hannah Ulloa. For 
February, it was Officers Dianna 
Ullery and Susan Pratt. Thank you 
all so much for your exemplary 
service to Business Affairs and to 
the University of Florida. Did you 
know that Business Affairs man-
ages the Pepsi Company contract 
on the University campus? In the 
newsletter we will have fun facts 
about Pepsi. Make sure you email 
AnaLee what that fun fact is and 
you will be in the running to win a 
signed basketball by Coach Mike 
White. If you are one of the first 
50 people to email AnaLee re-
garding the fun fact you will also 
win a prize. So continue to read, 
continue to keep up in service, 
sustainability and safety and go 
gators!  
Sincerely,

Curtis A. Reynolds

Employee of the Month
Congratulations to the December, January and February Employees 
of the Month!

April 16, 2020 at 
7:30pm
Stephen C. O’Connell 
Center



Congratulations on Retirement
Business Services

David Kettles
EH&S

Marie Mazzulla
Facilities Services

Virgel Carter
Concepcion Cruz
Gary Czarnecki
Gary Ellingham
Jeffrey Fletcher

Gary Goff
Gloria F. Grant

Dianne Henderson
By Kheng Hart

Saran Kong
Barbara Leviston
Keith MacDonald
Alton McKinney

Serena Neal
Kathy Robinson
Charles T. Smith

Ike Smith III
Hai T. Tran

Glenn Wilson
UFPD

Steven Fields
Margaret Foust

New Facilities Services New Facilities Services 
Help Request SystemHelp Request System

Thank you for reading the 
Business Affairs
 Newsletter.

The first 50 people to email 
analee.rodriguez@ufl.edu
with the Pepsi fun fact will 
be entered to win a signed 
Coach Mike White basket-
ball.

Business Services’ 
new year resolu-
tion is to create a 
more sustainable 
environment for the 
enjoyment of the 
University of Florida 
community. With this 
in mind, Business 
Services is partner-
ing with UF Planning 
Design and Construc-
tion (PDC) to create 
a new framework for 
future dining con-
struction projects 
on campus to im-
plement sustainable 
practices set forth by 
the LEED certifica-
tion standards.


